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​ Pittsylvania County Electoral Board
​ Minutes of the January 25, 2024, meeting

​
​ ATTENDANCE:
​ Members:
​ Greg Casker-Chairman
​ David Law-Vice Chair
​ Arlene D. Burkhardt-Secretary
​ The Electoral Board meeting was called to order by Chair Greg at 9:04AM. A roll

call of the members present was read by Secretary Arlene as follows:
​ Chair Gregory-present
​ Vice Chair David-present
​ Secretary Arlene-present.
​ Chair Greg read the code of conduct.
​ Public comments were made by Roy Ford, Anita Royston, and Kathy Ramsey.
​ Chair Greg asked for a motion that the agenda be approved. The motion was

made by Vice Chair David and Chair Greg seconded the motion. The vote was
unanimous.

​ Chair Greg suggested that the minutes of the Nov. 8, 2023, meeting and the Jan.
10/16th meeting be considered separately. Chair Greg would like to consider
statements and comments that were included in the Nov. 8 meeting before the
minutes would be considered. Chair Greg asked for a motion to be made to
present the minutes for approval of the Jan. 10/16th meeting. Vice Chair

​ David made the motion and was seconded by Secretary Arlene. The vote was
unanimous.

​ Minutes of the meeting on Jan. 10, 2024, were read by Secretary Arlene. The
motion was made by Chair Greg that the minutes be approved. Vice Chair David
seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous. Chair Greg suggested that the
minutes of the November 8, 2023, meeting be tabled at this time to

​ have the opportunity to research them and then present them at the next
meeting. There was no motion made or seconded. Motion was denied. Vice
Chair David made a motion to consider the minutes of the November 8th
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​ meeting. There was no second to the motion and the motion was denied.
​ There was no unfinished business at this time.
​ General Registrar Shani gave her report.
​ The new business of the Electoral Board is the reorganization of the Board. After

discussion of the status of Chair Greg and his temporary position, it was decided
to table the reorganization until a future meeting. General Registrar Shani stated
that she had contacted her liaison with the state and was told that until a
permanent appointment was made, it wouldn’t be necessary to report any
reorganization.

​ Additional L&A testing for the March 5, 2024 election will be done on February
15, 2024, commencing at 9:00 AM.

​ This concluded the business of the board.
​ The Board adjourned at 9:38AM.

​ Arlene “Tinker” Burkhardt/Secretary
​ Pittsylvania County Electoral Board
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